February 3, 1977

Mrs. Zivart Hagopian
34 Dover Avenue
Paterson, New Jersey 07530

Déar Mrs. Hagopian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
§}0.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Cathedral in
iiéﬁ»of flowers for the late Mr. llarry Tatosian.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian

Director
mc



